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Stalking No Contact and Civil No Contact Protection Order Information 
 

Agencies entering Stalking No Contact and Civil No Contact Protection Orders will need to 
accomplish entry and modification of those records using the new formats as of 0900 June 6 

2022.  Legacy Stalking No Contact and Civil No Contact records will be converted to reflect 
Remedy 5 for both types which is an “other” type of remedy.  Agencies will need to Modify the 
legacy records to reflect the applicable remedies from the court order.  
 
If you have any other questions or issues, please contact the ISP Help Desk by either emailing 
your questions to ISP.HelpDesk@illinois.gov  or by calling 866/LEADS-00.  Please provide your 
agency ORI with the request.   
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